
 
 

NEIGHBORHOOD ASSOCIATION NEWS 
 

 
NA Leaders, 
 
In this month’s newsletter, I’ve got information for you about Reimbursement Request Forms, 
Council liaisons to the NAs, applications for the Juniper Ridge Advisory Board. We’re also 
announcing the recipients of the Rollover Grants and providing you updates on your budgets. 
 
Thanks for all you do, 
Joshua 
 

 
New Reimbursement Request Forms 
 
There is a new Reimbursement Request Form for the NAs to use 
when requesting reimbursements from the City for NA-related 
expenses.  
 
The new form updates the design and clearly denotes approvals from 
the NA and City staff. Please use this new form for all 
communications expenses and Rollover Grant expenses.  
 
The new Reimbursement Request Form is available in the “Forms & 
Documents” section on the City’s NA webpage: 
www.bendoregon.gov/neighborhoodassociations.   
 

 
Council Liaisons 
 
As part of the City Council’s goal setting process, Councilors reviewed 
their liaison roles with the NAs and the NLA. There have been some 
changes to the liaisons for the NAs and the NLA: 
 
Awbrey Butte Bruce Abernethy 

Boyd Acres Gena Goodman-Campbell 

Century West Sally Russell 

Larkspur Justin Livingston 

Mountain View Barb Campbell 

Old Bend Chris Piper 

Old Farm District Justin Livingston 

Orchard District Gena Goodman-Campbell 
River West Bill Moseley 

Southeast Bend Bruce Abernethy 

Southern Crossing Barb Campbell 

Southwest Bend Chris Piper 

Summit West Bill Moseley 

NLA Sally Russell 

 
If you have a new liaison, I recommend reaching out to him/her and introducing yourself on 
behalf of your NA. You may also want to extend an invitation to attend an upcoming board 
meeting or general meeting.  
 
You can find Councilors’ email address at www.bendoregon.gov/citycouncil. 
 

http://www.bendoregon.gov/neighborhoodassociations
http://www.bendoregon.gov/citycouncil


 
Rollover Grant Recipients 
 
Congratulations to these NAs on their Rollover Grant awards! 
 

 Awbrey Butte - Wildfire prevention neighborhood meeting and 
online voting tool 

 Mountain View - “Slow Down, it’s our town!” speed reduction 
pilot program 

 Orchard District - Neighborhood block party and information 
booths 

 River West - A-frame signs 

 Southern Crossing - Door-to-door outreach and online survey  

 Southwest Bend - Neighborhood trash clean-up event and outreach 
 
The purpose of the Rollover Neighborhood Association Fund grant program is to build 
community and to help develop sustained engagement from membership in neighborhood 
associations. Grant recipients have until June 30, 2019, to complete their projects. 
 

 
Neighborhood Signs 
 
A handful of NAs have been asking about replacing faded, damaged 
or missing signs that welcome people to your neighborhoods. Our 
Streets Department is working on an assessment of the 59 
neighborhood signs around Bend to determine which ones need to be 
replaced. The assessment should be completed in early March. 
 
Once the assessment is completed, we will have a better idea of how 
many signs need to be replaced and what the cost may be. It is also 
an opportunity to consider the need to update the design standards to 
a color and shape that better tolerate the weather and are less expensive to replace. 
 
For those NAs interested in replacing their neighborhood signs, please wait until the Streets 
Department’s assessment has been completed. That could keep you from spending money 
on producing new signs that might have a new design standard in the near future. 
 

 
Applications Open for Juniper Ridge Advisory Board 
 
The City is accepting applications for the Juniper Ridge Management 
Advisory Board. The board is a temporary committee appointed by the 
City Council and tasked with determining next steps for the 500-acre 
City owned industrial-zoned site known as Juniper Ridge.  
 
Applicants with expertise in the areas of real estate, finance, industrial 
land development, economic development, business, and related 
fields are encouraged to apply. Up to two of the seven appointed 
members may reside outside of Bend City limits. At least one 
appointee must reside within the Boyd Acres Neighborhood Association.  
 
Applications will be accepted until 5 p.m. on Friday, March 1. To apply for the advisory board, 
go to: www.bendoregon.gov/committees.  
 
For questions on serving on the Juniper Ridge Management Advisory Board, please contact 
Ben Hemson, Business Advocate, at 541-388-5529 or bhemson@bendoregon.gov.  
 

 

http://www.bendoregon.gov/JuniperRidge
http://www.bendoregon.gov/JuniperRidge
http://www.bendoregon.gov/committees
mailto:bhemson@bendoregon.gov
http://bendneighborhoods.org/Neighborhood_Websites/Boyd_Acres_Neighborhood_Association/


 
Budget Updates 
 
Here are your updated balances as of January 8, 2019. They include a payment of $54.23 for 
the NA liability insurance. We were able to have that payment hit at the start of the fiscal year 
this year, instead of the end of the year (as in years past). This change will help you 
incorporate the expense into your budgeting early on, instead of getting a surprise at the end 
of the year when your balance is low.  
 

Neighborhood Association # Tax Lots 
FY 18-19 
Funding 

Balance as 
of 1/8/19 

Awbrey Butte 3,076 $3,446.00 $3,012.17 

Boyd Acres 4,236 $4,745.00 $4,376.44 

Century West 2,237 $2,506.00 $1,488.46 

Larkspur 3,817 $4,276.00 $2,398.38 

Mountain View 5,137 $5,754.00 $5,461.76 

Old Bend 891 $998.00 $943.77 

Old Farm District 4,134 $4,631.00 $1,223.25 

Orchard District 2,876 $3,221.00 $3,166.77 

River West 4,218 $4,725.00 $2,526.06 

Southeast Bend 1,559 $1,746.00 $143.33 

Southern Crossing 1,830 $2,050.00 $1,340.84 

Southwest Bend 3,351 $3,754.00 $1,481.72 

Summit West 2,810 $3,148.00 $3,036.62 
 

 
Sign up for eNews 
 
Sign up for the Bend Current monthly e-newsletter, news releases and other email updates 
at www.bendoregon.gov/enews! Get our monthly newsletter emailed to your inbox for the 
latest on transportation projects, Council updates, advisory committee work and much more. 
 

 
City Edition Video 

 
 

New City Councilors and Mayor 
 

 

                     
 

 
Accommodation Information for People with Disabilities   
To obtain this information in an alternate format such as Braille, large print, 
electronic formats, etc. please contact Joshua Romero at 541-693-2185 or 
jromero@bendoregon.gov. 

 

http://www.bendoregon.gov/enews
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=e1zTMgCj56A
mailto:jromero@bendoregon.gov
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=e1zTMgCj56A
https://www.facebook.com/CityofBendOregon
https://twitter.com/CityofBend
https://www.youtube.com/user/CityofBendOregon
https://www.instagram.com/cityofbendoregon/
https://www.bendoregon.gov/services/advanced-components/subscribe-to-enews

